
Question on Notice 
No. 1541 

Asked on 1 September 2016 
 
MR MCARDLE asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services (HON C 
R DICK) –  
 
With reference to the provision of episodes of care to patients within their residential settings 
through programs such as Hospital in the Home—  
 
Will the Minister detail the (a) number of episodes of care provided in 2013-14, 2014-15 and 
2015-16 and (b) projected number of episodes of care to be provided in 2016-17? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Caloundra for his question. 
 
I am advised that the number of episodes of care with Hospital in the Home, including for 
Queensland, is published by the Australian Institute of Health and Welfare on an annual basis. 
This information can be accessed at www.aihw.gov.au.  
 
 

http://www.aihw.gov.au/

